
 

May 28, 2008 

 
 
 

 
To the Honorable Common Council  
  Public Works Committee 

City of Milwaukee 
 
Dear Committee Members: 

 
 File No. 071562 vacates a portion of the west side of North Water Street south of East Pleasant 
Street, in the 3rd Aldermanic District. This vacation was initiated by the Redevelopment Authority of the 

City of Milwaukee and vacates a small triangular portion of right-of-way, removes deed restrictions 
relating to the prior use of industrial land and highway easements for the North End projec t as part of the 
implementation of the Park East corridor redevelopment plan.  

 
 The Department of Public Works Coordinated Report contains no stated objections to the 
proposed vacation, and will not incur any additional costs associated with this vacation.  

 
 Since the proposed vacation is not in conflict with City plans, the City Plan Commission at its 
regular meeting on April 21, 2008, recommended approval of the file conditioned on obtaining the 

coordinated report from the Department of Public Works. 
 

Sincerely,  

 
 
 

Rocky Marcoux  

Executive Secretary  
City Plan Commission of Milwaukee 

 

cc: Ald. Nik Kovac 


